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Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee,

My name is Gabriel Miller and I live in Albany (District 15).  I just received word that
you are proposing a new Cap and Trade bill.  I am opposed to LC 19, which will only
further hurt the residents and businesses in Oregon.

This bill will raise costs of virtually all common fossil fuels, increasing the cost of
living for residents all over Oregon and hurting businesses.  

I come from a low-income family and any increase in fuel prices or increase
taxation is very hurtful to my family.  

The people of Oregon have already voted on Cap and Trade bills in the past.  WE DO
NOT WANT A CAP AND TRADE BILL.  Please listen to the people of your state and
recognize the concerns we have. 

Sincerely,
Gabriel Miller
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